

MEMORANDUM

To: City of Seguin Mayor and Council

From: Jack Jones, Director of Parks & Recreation

Through: Steve Parker, City Manager

Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager

Subject: Presentation and direction from City Council for a Feasibility Study

regarding a possible future Recreation Center, Natatorium, and/or

an Outdoor Pool.

Date: July 2, 2024

In the 2020 Parks, Recreation, Open Space, and Trails Master Plan, the #1 request by the citizens of Seguin overall was for an indoor community recreational/activity center along with an indoor natatorium/competitive pool. As part of this fiscal year's budget, \$95,000 was approved for a Recreation Center/Natatorium Feasibility Study.

City staff is requesting direction regarding if it is desired by City Council to move forward with a Feasibility Study and if so, what is to be studied.